Wilmington Municipal Golf Course
Advisory Board
January 8, 2024 Meeting



Attendance:
David Donovan, Matt Smith, Freddy Dunn, Jeff Darby, Joseph Anthony, Richard King, Louise McColl, Chris Dean, Craig Davis

Call to order at 5:00pm
November meeting minutes will be reviewed in January
A motion was made by Joseph Anthony to approve the December meeting minutes. Second was made by Freddy Dunn with all members voting in favor of the motion.
 
Clubhouse Renovation Committee
No Report
Budget Committee
Approved $1.00 increase on green fees starting July 1, 2024 at the November meeting.

Greens/Grounds Committee
Walkway to putting green worn
Marketing Committee
No report
Friends of Muni (FOM)
Per Louise, Friends of Muni:
1-Glow Ball set for March
2-12 trees to be planted
3- New 3 door cooler for drinks

City of Wilmington
Amy Beatty reported: N/A
Pro’s Report
December was a good month. See Pro’s Report provided by David,
David handed out a sheet and went over the new tee time reservation procedure that will go into effect January 1, 2024. MGA and FOM members will be able to get tee time 8 days in advance on Monday’s, Wednesday’s, Friday’s, and Sunday’s. via phone or in-person. Internet tee times may be reserved up to 7 days in advance starting at 7am. Details will be posted online at www.wilmingtonmuni.com.
Golf Cart costs will need to go up when new lease is signed.
Golf Course Update
Matt has painted number 18 for green color during dormancy. If we elect to do the entire course in future years, cost is estimated at $10,000. Golf Course maintenance staff is at full strength and getting caught up on maintenance items. Hand raking of bunkers has improved playability. Matt will be working on a new agronomic plan for 2024.  See Maintenance Report for more detailed information. 
Unfinished Business
No unfinished business to discuss.
New Business
Officers were elected for business year 2024
Chair – Jeff Darby
Vice Chair – Joseph Anthony
Secretary – Richard King
Mens Golf Association (MGA)
Super Bowl Tournament scheduled for February 11, 2024
Motion was made to adjourn at 6:00pm. 

